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Kelly Paxman
Secretary
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services

Parliament House
Canberra
Dear Kelly Paxman,

Re: Late Submission for the Parliamentary Joint Committee of Cor porations and
Financial Services.

Conference Paper: “ Homelessness in Mining Towns and the Opportunity for Big
Businessto Play a Part. ”

Recently my colleague Melinda Scheltens and | presented this Conference Paper at the 4™
National Homelessness Conference in Sydney. One of the audience participants advised
us of the Parliamentary Committee on Corporations and suggested that some of the
recommendations in this paper may be of interest to the Committee.

The views expressed in the paper are the personal views of the authors, both Senior
Social Workersin Centrelink. The National Social Work Office, Centrelink, has
approved the paper’s content for public release.

A Summary of the Recommendations is attached, along with the full Conference Paper.

We would be happy to make ourselves available for further discussion should this be
required. Thank you for agreeing to accept alate submission to the Parliamentary
Committee.

Y ours faithfully

Yolande Morris
Senior Social Worker
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